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        Our ROCK values are Respect, Ownership, Caring and Kindness 

   Welcome Back! 

Weekly attendance   
w/c 16.12.2024 (4 day) 
 
Reception— 90.95%  
Year 1 – 90.42% 
Year 2— 97.5%   
Year 3— 92.67% 
Year 4— 94.4%   
Year 5— 92.08 

Elf Charity Run  

The Year 3 children who took part in the 
Cheshire Forest School's Elf Run contrib-
uted to raising £145.62 for St 
Luke's Hospice, thank you to everyone 
who supported our children. 

A very Happy New Year to you all! What a wonderful start to the new year we have had with so much snow. I 
would like to thank all our staff who pulled together as a fabulous team this week to make sure that the 
school stayed opened for our children.  Thankyou to you all for your support and offers of help and for your 
patience when faced with frozen padlocks!  And of course a huge thanks to our children who have been amaz-
ing all week despite having to remain indoors.  
 
We couldn't have been prouder of them all especially as this links to our core value this term of Respect.  
During our Monday assembly we explored what it looks like and we have encouraged the children to reflect 
on how they can demonstrate respect in daily interactions, both in school and at home. I am looking forward 
to sharing a hot chocolate every Friday with our Headteacher Award winners who have shown this value. 
There is so much to look forward to and so much to be grateful for this term. Thankyou as ever for your con-
tinued support, we look forward to an exciting and successful Spring term together. 
  
Debbie Bertram 
Headteacher 
  

Hot Chocolate Friday!  

Well done to Amalie (Y1), Heath and Erin (Y2), Liam         

and Archie B (Y4), Harper (Y5), Nathan (Y6), Archie 

and Layla (Mr A Club) who all won Headteacher 

awards on Friday 13th December 2024. 

Club Bookings 

Just to let you all know the online Club booking system is open for 
this term so if you require a place please refer to the system 
where you can check availability. If you need a last-minute place 
on the day it won't unfortunately take it so please email the 
club address on theclub@sandiway.cheshire.sch.uk. If you need 
any support with club bookings please do not hesitate to email  
the above address where we are more than happy to help.  


